
Dear Parents and Families,

Welcome to spring!  You know it is spring because the weather changes every 
five minutes.  Spring also gives us more opportunities to get outside.  One of 
these opportunities is our hike up Table Rock.  On Thursday, April 8th we will 
be hiking the Upper Table Rock.  The bus leaves school at about 8:45 to 
meet our hike guides in the parking lot at 9:00 am.  We will learn about the 
flora and fauna of the area and have lunch on top.  Please be sure that your 
student has a lunch and water bottle.  The weather outlook is good.  Experts 
are calling for a sunny warm day.  However this is Oregon and that can 
change.  Please have your student dress in layers and wear comfortable 
shoes. 

Joining us for this hike will be our pen-pals from Lone Pine Elementary.  This 
is a unique chance to meet new friends and learn about one of our local 
landmarks. 

If you are interested in joining us please mark below.  We need at least five 
parents to join us.  

Have a great spring!

Mr. Hadley

My student, ____________ can go on this adventure. 
___________________

I would like to go to. ________________________

Please have the school make a sack lunch for my student.  _______


